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PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, HARYANA
3 /0 Executive Engineer,
Provincial Division Nolil,
3 PWD B&R Br., Hisar
W Tel. - 01662-239887
Email: pwd—-cc:pdii-hissar(éﬁhrv.nic.in

To

The Principal
Vidya Bharti Public School,
Gangwa, Rajgarh Road, Hisar.

o bl

Memo No. ~¢& /¢ Dated: "fh//ﬁ'/;f i
Subject: Regarding issue of Building Safety Certificate.
Reference: Your office letter No. VBPS/2022/23/85 dated 18.10.2022.
On the above noted subject, it is submitted that the Sub Divisional
Engineer of this office has inspected the school building of Vidya Bharti

Public School, Gangwa-Rajgarh Road, Hisar in the presence of school

authority and reported that as per visual inspection the building seems safe.
Therefore, as recommended by the Sub Divisional Engineer the

building safety certificate is issued for one year NOC from the daie of jssue of
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DA/NIL Executive Engineer
Provincial Division No. III
PWD B&R Bra?c}h Hisar
N

this letter.

Endst. No. Dated

Copy of the above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer,
Provincial Sub Division No.l, PWD B&R Branch, Hisar w.r.t. his letter No.
1371 dated 19.12.2022 for information.
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DA/NIL Executive Engineer
Provincial Division No. III
PWD B&R Branch Hisar
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